

5 September 2017

J Cone

fyi-request-6373-42b9af16@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear J Cone

On behalf of Gabriel Makhlouf, Secretary to the Treasury, I acknowledge receipt of your phone call requesting:

- A. Which Defence officials have delegations from the ICR; and
- B. What are the nature of these delegations

Your request was received by the Treasury on 31 August 2017 and will be dealt with in accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act.

Yours sincerely

Emma Davey

Ministerial Advisor

1 The Terrace PO Box 3724 Wellington New Zealand

tel. 64-4-472 2733 fax. 64-4-473 0982 www.treasury.govt.nz